
Rachel Kruse – NHS Alumni Association 

Dear Napoleon Civic Center: 

It is my pleasure as the President of the Napoleon High School Alumni 
Association to write a letter in support of the renovation and restoration of the 
historic John L. Johnson Auditorium.  We support the efforts of the Napoleon 
Civic Center as they seek external funding to support a future community 
center and performing arts venue for the residents of Henry County. 

Sincerely, 

Rachel Kruse 
NHS Alumni Association 

 

https://culturalcenterhc.org/2021/04/08/rachel-kruse-nhs-alumni-association/

